From: Martin Reeves

Sent: 30 November 2023 09:08
To: Planning
Subject: 2023/3861/P

Gates round Primrose Hill park

| support the installation of gates because it will increase public safety and improve the lives of the residents who
live round the park. The gates will help ensure that the park is only used for its intended purpose. Also gates are
required because the current temporary fences suffer vandalism and so fail to do their purpose. This would also
bring the park in line with Regent’s Park

Thanks

Martin Reeves
Local resident

Sent from my iPhone



